
MINUTES OF THE GAMCHIX (PHYSICAL) MEETING NOVEMBER 

2020 

DATE: 29TH NOV 2020 

TIME: 5:00PM 

VENUE: TANGO 

 

ATTENDANCE: 

 AGI ALIMA JAH 

 FATOU SECKA  

 ESTHER KING 

 AISHA SAHO 

 OUMIE SAINE 

 MARIE ELLEN 

 BINTA SAIDY 

 SUUN FAYE 

 

OPENING PRAYERS 

The meeting started with an opening prayer 

 

AGENDA: 

 Quick Review of last online meeting on the 30th October 2020 

 Online Safety program 

 Reshuffling GamChix Membership 

 Monthly Contribution 

 Building Partnership with other stakeholders  

 



The Chairperson commented on the attendance as a discouraging moved. Gamchix 

has been in existence for quite a while and its mandate has to be strengthen in 

striving towards our mission and vision. 

A Tentative Schedule has been proposed in order to finalized with our trainer- 

Emmanuel from Ramsys InfoTech Solutions who has been very phenomenal to 

partner with Gamchix to conduct a training activity with our past trained kids.  

Point of Action 

 Marie Ellen and Esther have been assigned to follow-up with our trainees in 

the previous cohorts. 

 The proposed tentative training activity has been slated for Friday, 4th 

December 2020 at Jokkolabs. 

 

Reshuffling the Gamchix Membership 

Most of the assigned executive roles have been inactive and this situation would 

affect the productivity of the association. Gamchix has its constitution and the 

Executive body is crucial in this development. Notwithstanding, the reshuffle 

activity would also allow new members to register with GamChix. 

 

Monthly contribution 

 Members are urged to pay up their contribution fee to facilitate and support 

GamChix programs. 

Points to Note Kindly liaise with Emily, Treasurer to spot and pay your arrears. 

 

Building partnership with other stakeholders 

 GamChix have proposed to partner with other stakeholders – GIZ in the 

form of MoU to share mutual relationship. 

 

 



 

 

 

Point Of Action 

 

Fatou Secka, Vice Chairperson has been assigned to liaise with Mr. Sallah 

on facilitating an office space to host GamChix and hopefully for the 

updates By Wednesday 2nd of December. 

 

 Currently, the MOU with ITCA and GamChix for 2020/2021 still pending, 

notwithstanding the present executives are looking forward to their 

elections. 

 

 To Meet up With St John’s School for the Deaf and GOVI to Offer 

Maintenance Service as an activity to capacitate their institution. 

 

 To Partner with schools and train teachers on activities relevant to our 

mission, so as to empower and capacitate GamChix mission most especially 

with public school. 

 

AOB 

 GamChix to have an office space and an equipped lap to conduct training 

activities 

 GamChix Anniversary Preparation for 2021 

 GamChix was featured by HiTech Show  and would be broadcasted in their 

upcoming episodes  

 

The Next Meeting has been slated for Sunday 13th December 2020. 

 


